Measure 1: Impact on P-12 Learning
Given Illinois teachers and students remained under COVID protocols for 2020-21, impact on P-12 learning data is not available. Impact on P-12 learning data should be available from the Illinois State Board of Education to be presented in the 2023 CAEP Annual Accountability Measures Report.
